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RE-INSPECTION NOTIFICATION LETTER 
  
 TO:  Parents/Guardians and Staff 
 
 FROM: William J. Larrow, Superintendent of Schools 
  
 SUBJECT: Re-Inspection Notification 
 
 DATE:  November 1, 2024 
 

In compliance with the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Asbestos 
Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA), we performed asbestos re-inspections of  
each of our school buildings for asbestos containing building materials.  The inspection 
findings are in the asbestos management plan and are on file in the school administrative 
office. 

 
  The EPA requires us to perform re-inspections of the asbestos materials every  

three years.  Six-month inspections are performed during the school year. 
 

All asbestos material in the school remains in good condition and we will continue 
to manage them in place as recommended by EPA guidelines. 
 

You are welcome to view these materials anytime during normal school hours 
(Monday through Friday, 8:00am to 3:30pm).  The Asbestos LEA Designee is available  
to answer any questions you might have about asbestos in our buildings; the phone 
number is 518-546-3301 x3357. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

ATTENDANCE  IS A KEY FACTOR  IN ACADEMIC  SUCCESS 
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